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Comic Relief Day 15th March 

 
Dear Families, 
 
The School Council would like to support the charity event, Comic Relief on the 15th March. 
 
In the spirit of Comic Relief, the school council asks for a donation of £1 for children to wear red clothing, red hair, 
red anything else that is fun and red and of course we would not object to a red nose! 
 
Please support our School Council in raising money for Comic Relief! 

 
Many thanks  
Tithe Farm School Council  
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